
 
 
To:                  All Licensed Clinical Marriage and Family Therapists 
 
From:              Max L. Foster Jr., Executive Director, Kansas BSRB 
 
Subject:           Board Approved Clinical Supervisor Requirements 
 
Date:               June 23, 2017 
 
 
             
            The purpose of this memorandum is to inform you that effective July 1, 2017 any 
Licensed Clinical Marriage and Family Therapist (LCMFT) who is providing postgraduate 
clinical supervision to a Licensed Marriage and Family Therapist (LMFT) working under a pre-
approved clinical training plan must be a board approved clinical supervisor. 
 
            Please use the links below to find the instructions for becoming an approved supervisor, 
the application that must be completed, as well as the regulation that identifies the training 
requirements. Please note there is no additional fee associated with the process to become a 
board approved clinical supervisor.  
 
            Also, these requirements will be in effect for all new clinical training plans. Previously 
approved clinical training plans are exempt from the new requirement. 
 
            If you have questions or desire additional information do not hesitate to contact this 
office. 
 
Click here to review the regulation for this requirement. 
 
Click here for the application to become a Board-approved clinical supervisor. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Max. L. Foster, Jr. 
Executive Director 
Kansas Behavioral Sciences Regulatory Board 
 
 

http://ksbsrb.ks.gov/docs/default-source/regulations/marriage-and-family-therapists/102-5-7b-t.pdf?sfvrsn=4
http://ksbsrb.ks.gov/docs/default-source/forms/marriage-family-therapists/board-approved-clinical-supervisor-lcmft.pdf?sfvrsn=2

	From:              Max L. Foster Jr., Executive Director, Kansas BSRB

